
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senior High Course Change Requests 
Any course change requests must go through our registrar, Ms. Stevens.  Students are asked to 
email Ms. Stevens at nstevens@gnspes.ca with their course change request. Students are to 
follow their assigned schedule until they are contacted by Ms. Stevens (by email or usually in 
person). Please note that we must respect class caps and waitlists.
 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Senior High - Where To Go On The First Day of Semester 2, Tuesday, February 4
AND contact 1 parent/guardian that 

will let students know which classroom to go to upon arrival at ESC.  There will be staff directing 
students and signage is up to help make this easier for our senior high students. In first period, 
students will receive a printed schedule in this classroom.  PowerSchool will be open to students 
and parents/guardians.  If you do not recall your login information for PowerSchool, please 
contact Ms. Shannon Karsten at 902-342-4004 or skarsten@hrce.ca . If you or your child does not 
receive an email by 7pm on Monday, February 3, students will be asked to stop by the main office 
for assistance. Any student who arrives and is unsure where to turn, there will be lots of staff on 
hand to help them know where to go.   
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


